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STATE OF
COLORADO

GAS

CONSERVATION COMMISSION

OIL& MM

DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES
Roy Romer, Governor

1120 Lincoln St., Suite 801

' Denver, CO 80203

Phone: (303) 894-2100

FAX: (303) 894-2109

February 14, 1996

Mr. Mark Mauz

Associated Natural Gas. Inc.

370 17th Street Suite 900
Denver, CO. 80202-5609

Re: Authorization to gather gas for Meyer Oil Company well;
Montgomery #1-21, SE SE 21 IN 69W, OGCC Lease #10558

Dear Mr. Mauz:

The Colorado Oil and Gas Commission revoked the authorization to transport oil and gas from
this lease on May 16, 1995. At this time the Commission will authorize the gathering of gas
from the lease in order to allow the Meyer Oil Company to safely relieve wellhead pressure

prior to plugging operations.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. Please contact me at 303-894-2100 x 108 if

you have any questions.

Sincerely,

%,, Y/
Dave Shelton
Petroleum Engineer

DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES: James S. Lochhead, Executive Director
COGCC COMMISSION: Caroline Blackwell- Allan Heinle+ Bruce Johnson+ Logan MacMillian- Mike Matheson+ Claudia Rebne+ Marla Williams
COGCC STAFF: Richard T. Griebling. Director- Brian J. Macke, Deputy Director- Morris Bell, Manager of Engineering
Patricia C. Beaver, Manager, Environmental & Commission Affairs- Marnan Peacock, Manager of Information



